
From: Belinda Morrison < >  
Sent: Friday, May 20, 2022 10:36 AM 
To: Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov> 
Subject: VTDigger, 7Days public records requests 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Ms. Jandl, Hello!  
 
Based on the email below from Ms. Duffort of the periodical VTDigger, and pursuant to Vermont's Public 
Records Act, 1 VSA §§ 315–20, I am seeking copies of the following public records on behalf of the 
Righteous Citizens of Vermont: any documents provided to VTDigger in response to their request for any 
documents provided to Seven Days in response to their request filed with the Attorney General's office 
on May 9, 2022. 
 
From: Lola Duffort 
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 1:00 PM 
To: Jandl, Lauren Subject: VTDigger public records request 
 
Hi Lauren, Pursuant to Vermont’s Public Records Act, 1 VSA §§ 315–20, I am seeking copies of the 
following public records on behalf of the Vermont Journalism Trust: - any documents provided to Seven 
Days in response to their request filed with the Attorney General's office on May 9, 2022. 
 
Thank you for your assistance and please contact me with any questions.  
 
Belinda Morrison 

 
 




